
 

 

 

 

19th May 2017 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Re: School Arrangements for General Election on Thursday 8th June 

As you know, Tanfield School has been a polling station on election days in the past, with 

some year groups unable to attend. I can confirm that arrangements will differ on the above 

date and that school will be open to all students in years 7-11 on this day. 

Members of the public will vote in our Science department and will access the building 

through a directed route. The top gate will remain locked throughout the day, to ensure 

that our students remain safe, and students are required to enter and exit through the side 

gate only.  

Please do not hesitate to contact school should you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Maughan 

Headteacher 


